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Rastom is a 2016 Hindi crime thriller starring Akshay Kumar, Ileana D'Cruz, Arjan Bajwa and Esha
Gupta. The recipe was simple, like all genius: a writer named Junther should write a novel that will allow
him to move from journalism to the world of readers, and the truth about his illness and life, full of
documentary facts and memories collected by himself - because this is the guy who is ill with an incurable
disease. But that's not what you do when you're under forty, that disease is called modesty. Even when you
are only forty, you know how many questions the world around you asks, and that any of these questions
have hundreds and even thousands of answers. Junther is a man who has a rare genetic disease: he has
Schoolboy Syndrome, a rare neovascularizing cardiomyopathic disease in which heart muscle cells are
destroyed by sudden damage and fail. He is one of the last to live with his illness - he lives in a world that
he alone understands, and he has only one chance to start a new life: to create a happy enough world for
himself, doing what he wants to do. And we will help him with this when we publish his book. Of course,
this will have to disappoint his wife - a journalist in love with him - and her works, which will not be real
stories told by Junther. But it will be his real book, and it will be the same story that I wrote and that I will
not read - I know that I should change myself and start life anew, and not try to make up a story that a sick
person cannot tell . I may even change myself once more by telling the story over and over again, which
still tells Junther instead of me, because he is - and this is becoming more and more obvious - not quite
human. And it also gives us a clue to the purpose of the book: the story will work better if it runs in
parallel with the story of Juntern. Somewhere near the beginning of the book, we run into Juntherov, who
is reminiscing about his first day at work and his first trip to India, things that he would need to do right
now that now seem useless. From now on, we'll find out why he was so sure everything was going to be
alright and why
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